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An update for Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
The information in my letter to you, dated 14.7.20 about returning to school in September 
still stands; you can read this information here in an updated form. 
 
Having clear information has been enormously useful and reassuring for the children in 
school: we use a very straightforward 5-step “recipe” with the children for infection control 
to give them a manageable way of remembering what to do. Children who were learning 
in school last term used it, children who visited in the summer term were introduced to it, 
and we will continue using this in September. I have outlined it below, for your 
information, and as a reminder for all the children who have already used it. 
 
 
 

1. Catch it, bin it, kill it 
We have labelled bins for any waste 
associated with personal hygiene, for 
example, paper towels on which 
children have dried their hands. 
 
2. In, out, wash your hands 
Everyone washes their hands when 
they enter a room and before leaving a 
room. 
 
3. Our bubble 
This is the group of children and adults 
in your class, with whom you learn, 
play and eat lunch; your bubble 
remains the same. 
 
4. My fresh air space 
This is the area around you, extending 
as far as you can reach; other people 
avoid coming in to your fresh air space 
and you avoid going in to their fresh 
air space. 
 
5. Thumbs up 
This is just one way of greeting 
someone without touching them. 

 
 

 
 



2 

Dates for your 
diary 

 

 
 
Term dates 2020-2021 
 

Updates and Reminders 
 
 
 
 
Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food 
allergies. To ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending 
your child to school with anything that contains nuts.  
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